
District 7 Report for August 2020 Virtual AWSC

Hello from District 7! Not much has changed since the July Virtual Assembly. Things in District 7 
have slowed considerably due to the COVID-19 circumstances. We have a total of 45 meetings 
in our District and currently there are 13 Zoom meetings occurring and 5 face-to-face meetings 
have resumed. 

District 7 held our August Zoom District meeting on August 8th. We had 16 voting members in 
attendance. We clarified that there will not be a Gratitude Luncheon/Dinner this Fall, as the 
venue has not reopened due to the pandemic. We will be holding our District 7 turn-over 
meeting on September 12th. There was concern voiced and discussion regarding the feeling of 
“apathy” among members and hoping that members will step up for service for Panel 61. We 
are also getting the word out about donations to WSO and supporting all the work they do!

I am sorry that I will not be attending AWSC, but will have Shelly F., D7’s Alternate DR, 
representing District 7. Looking forward to seeing everyone, either on “camera” or in person at 
the Fall, Turn-over Assembly!  

Yours in Service,
Tina D7 DR

DISPC – District 7, Panel 58 
As DISL for District 7, Panel 58 (Pinellas County), I support and provide information to 

chairs in District 7.   
 
Positions:   

Out of sixteen positions, eleven are filled and five are open.  Of the five open positions, 
an interim Web-Keeper remains in service.   
 

Event and group announcements are made at monthly district meetings, within groups 
and on our website.  We did not have meetings in April and May due to COVID-19; however, we 
are now having Zoom meetings with light attendance. 
 
Communication:   

Chairs continue to provide both written and oral reports monthly.   
 
Challenges and Successes:   

District 7 chairs are on track, though things have slowed down due to the pandemic. 
 

Cooperating with the Professional Community (CPC), Public Outreach and Institution 
chairs increase Al-Anon awareness at District, in schools, institutions and events within the 
community, as they can.   
 

We are grateful for chairs who continue to serve District 7, Panel 58. 
 

DISL, Kimberly S. (Pinellas County, Florida) 


